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A New Year inspires us to 

define our new goals. 

It motivates us to make 

new commitments. 

It encourages us to live 

up to our promises. 

 

Wishing you a wonderful New Year 



 

 

Your HOA hopes that everyone had a safe a joyful Christmas and New Year Holiday 

Season.  As we gear up for 2024, our HOA will focus on the status of many areas and 

items within the village.  Just to list a few (not by priority).  Repair and Replacement of 

Streetlights.  Completion of the Outdoor Kitchen, Completion of the next phase of the 

Auditorium Renovation, Removal of condemned home(s), Set-up of new homes, and 

improving our lawns and sprinkler system.  Our Communication Committee will conduct 

a content review and update our webpage; as well as, push village ownership and 

management for an updated web-based work order system.  These are just a few of the 

areas and items we will work on.  These efforts do take time and if you have some time to 

spare, please think of helping out.  You can be on the Board of Directors or simply 

volunteer to be on a committee.  2024 will be a busy year, come join us! 

 

   

   Congratulations to Anna May Jacobsen for winning the Solo Stove basket!  Stay tuned  

   for upcoming news and development on the March Membership Dinner.  Since the  

   auditorium is closed, we are working on other arrangements. 

   

 

 

 

The Zone Captains will be canvassing their zones doing membership this month.  Please 

continue your support for the HOA.  Our numbers need to stay strong regardless if it’s a 

negotiating year or not! 

 

The HOA is accepting applications to those that would like to serve on the board.  

Applications can be picked up in the kiosk across from Elaine’s desk.  They can be 

turned in to the HOA box in the library or given to any board member.  The deadline to 

turn applications in is the February Informational/Membership meeting. 

 

 

 

If you have had tree trimming or removal done at your expense and were satisfied with 

the tree service you used, please let us know.  You can email the tree service name and 

contact information that you used to the HOA at: camelotlakesvillagehoa@gmail.com.  

We have a project we are looking into.  

 


